
Metro Rountable, June 8, 4-6 p.m. 

Denver Water 

Meeting Minutes 

Rod Kuharich called meeting to order 

Greenway Grant Request 

Jeff Shoemaker mentioned he will be coming to the roundtable in July for a WSRA request - $250,000, 

$25,000 from the Metro Roundtable, $25,000 from the South Platte Roundtable, $200,000 from the 

Statewide account. This project will be for Preliminary Design for the southern two sections of the South 

Platte Plan, and wants to take conceptual design to preliminary design. 

Jeff handed out a one page summary of the project 

 

CWCB News 

Barbara Biggs – CWCB staff did present first draft on Colorado River instream flow proposal.  Wild and 

Scenic Group gave testimony. Stream segment goes from Kremming to No Name. 

Water Conservation Technical Advisory Group is convening. Be aware and participate. 

Janet Bell – Is this group open to the public, there are many concerns about the group. 

Tracey Bouvette – Water utilities are involved, right now these are all customer categories. 

Tracey Bouvette - The data can be used to develop funding mechanisms to support needs to address what is 

working and what is not. 

Janet Bell – This should be coming through the Metro Roundtable. 

Jacob Bornstein – This will be used for Statewide Planning. 

John Hendricks - Noise in the data, it is unlikely we will learn anything from this lost legislation. 

Rod Kuharich/Barbara Biggs – We should ask for a Status Report. 

Janet Bell – Very concerned about DRCOG- they have no expertise in water conservation. 

 

July Agenda 

 Greenway Grant 

 Flaming Gorge Task Force Grant 

 Dave Miller has asked for a spot on the agenda for High Altitude Storage 



 

Janet  Bell nominated Rod Kuharich to sit as the Metro representative on the Flaming Gorge Task Force. 

Passed unanimously. 

Basin Report Executive Summary 

Jacob Bornstein walked the Roundtable through the Executive Summary (ES) and captured edits to the 

report. Jacob will be sending a revised version to Mark Pifner who will insert a revision to the paragraph 

Mark Wagge produced. After that Jacob will send the revised ES out next week for final review. 

Roundtable members should also submit comments on the report to Jacob by next week. 


